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Dear Tattenhall Park families,                                                                Friday 27th September, 2024 

It’s been another super busy week at Tattenhall Park 

Primary. Today, we had a fascinating visit from author 

Hannah Gold, who shared her journey as a writer. We 

all loved hearing about her adventures in Costa Rica and 

she read extracts from her new book ‘Turtle Moon’.  

Linghams Booksellers, who invited us to join the event, 

said they were 

very impressed 

with the 

questions the 

children asked and said they could tell we were a ‘reading rich’ 

school. 

 

Kingfishers had a fabulous trip to Tatton Park to explore 

the Stone Age on Wednesday. Miss Foreman said she was 

incredibly proud of the way they shared their knowledge of 

our history curriculum and the children returned to school 

bursting with new ideas about the Stone Age period. 

 

Gardening Club enjoyed working under the shelter of our new Year 1 extension- they have been busy 

planting bulbs in the planters around school – we can’t wait to see them in the spring! 

 

Well done to the children who took part in the Tag Rugby 

competition, on a very wet evening, at Bishop Heber on 

Thursday night.  Miss Comish and Mrs Downes, who 

accompanied them, said this was the first time 

some of the children had taken in a sporting 

activity and they really enjoyed taking part.  

       
We hit our target!  A huge thank you to all the 

children and families who have supported us to rasie 

money to make a collaborative historical film about our 

village. This will be made with the children and the 

local community next year and shown on a giant screen 

at an outdoor event at school.  A special mention to ‘The Bracelet Belles’ – a group of 

our Year 6 girls, who raised over £45 towards the project by making and selling bracelets in three 

days!  
 

Please read the following flyers from our wonderful PTFA- we have a very exciting event planned in 

October!                                                                              Have a super weekend. Mrs Bolton 
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